
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Clarion University Officials Camp will be held Friday and Saturday, July 
18 and 19 in conjunction with the Clarion University boys team camp. 
Attending this camp does not guarantee any membership into any officiating 
group.  

*The camp is free to all officials who attend* 
Please notify Roddy Hartle to reserve your place at camp: 814-229-1625 

 

CLARION UNIVERSITY OFFICIALS CAMP 

Enhance Your Playoff Potential! 

 
 

 

 Evaluations and observations on 
every game 

 Classroom sessions will cover 
mechanics, rules, and 
philosophies of the game 

 Videotaping of games will be 
provided to the officials of at 
least one game 

 Officials will learn officiating 
high school basketball and 3-
man officiating in general 

 Attending camp gives you the 
chance to improve your game 
as an official 

 All games will be played at 
Waldo S. Tippin Gymnasium 
and at the Student Recreation 
Center. 

 Learning and becoming a 
better official in a fun 
atmosphere.   

 


